
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: degruygordon@aol.com 
To: Ray.Nagin@mayorofno.com 
Sent: Sat, Mar 20, 2010 7:54 pm 
Subject: City's Soutatus/Purchase Methodist Hospital 

Mayor Nagin, 
  
What is the current status/position on the purchase of the Methodist Hospital by the City of New 
Orleans?  We really need your support to finalize this desperately needed service for our 
Community.  We have worked so hard to get to this point.  Please tell me this is going to get done 
before you leave office.  I look forward to your response. 

Debbie D. Gordon  
ENONAC Secretary 
 
---------- 
From: <degruygordon@aol.com> 
Date: Mon, May 17, 2010 at 4:37 PM 
To: acohen@thelensnola.org 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Ray Nagin <Rnagin@cityofno.com> 
To: degruygordon@aol.com 
Sent: Sun, Mar 21, 2010 4:59 am 
Subject: Re: City's Soutatus/Purchase Methodist Hospital 

We are working it hard and are very close. The Mayor Elect has recently said he wants us to stop 
and not purchase. As you know w e have a close deadline of the end of this month. 
Hopefully we can get it done. 
 
2010: We made it Happen  
Mayor C. Ray Nagin  
City of New Orleans 
 
 
 
 
	
  


